From: Jeremy Dunn [mailto:jdunn@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, October 03, 2017 9:24 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Re: Official Travel Disclosure September 2017

Steve,

I wanted to report that I did attend the New York World Maker Faire in New York, NY on Sept. 23 and 24th in my capacity as Director of Teen Services and CPL. My lodging was paid through grant funds via the Chicago Public Library Foundation. The city of Chicago paid the registration fee. 

Thank you,

Jeremy

